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Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Dirntor
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, GA 30303

Re: McGuire Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2
IE Bulletin 79-02, Revision 1
Docket Nos. 50-369, 50-370

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

My letter of August 14, 1979, forwarded to your office a copy of Teledyne
Engineering Services Technical Report TR-3501-1. This report contains the

results of the cyclic testing which was performed at McGuire per the require-
ments of the referenced IE Bulletin. In a telephone conversation between
Mr. R. B. Priory of Duke Power Company and Mr. W. P. Ang of your office,
Duke was informed that a single submittal of this report would be sufficient
for replies to this bulletin on all of Duke's nuclear stations. For this
reason, my submittal of this report on August 14, 1979, is referenced as
Duke's final response to this bulletin for McGuire.

Very truly yours,

w &

William O. Parker, Jr.

GAC/sch

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Washington, DC 20555

"})]-i

o*'" *%s,s
t

5 \
.

Anniversar

* % ps|y GYYiCU.L CC (_

7909180 f67


